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   DAY LONG DHARNA ON 20  TH   SEPTEMBER BY AIBPARC  
AT JANTAR MANTAR-NEW DELHI

 We  are  pleased  to  inform  you  that  All  India  Pensioners’  and  Retirees’ 
Confederation (AIBPARC) has emerged as the most organized and structured 
movement  of  the  Pensioners  &  Retirees  of  the  Banking  Industry.   It  has 
already crossed membership figure of 40,000 in less than one year of its 
foundation/registration.  It has started taking up the issues of Pensioners & 
Retirees with IBA, Deptt. of Financial Services and all others who matter. In a 
campaign to bring the issues of Pensioners & Retirees, Com. K.B. Acharya 
and Com. S.R.Sengupta-  President  & General  Secretary,  respectively,  met 
many Members of Parliament of various political parties.
  In the governing council meeting of AIBPARC, held at Bengaluru on 
7th July, 2013, it took stock of the scenario prevalent in the Banking Industry 
and  after  thorough  deliberations,  took  a  decision  of  holding  a  day-long 
Dharna at Jantar Mantar, New Delhi, on 20th September, 2013 to focus the 
following  demands/issues  of  the  retirees  before  the  press,  public, 
Government and the society:

i) Upward revision/Updation of Pension;
ii) 100% DA neutralization to pre-01-11-02 retirees;
iii) Upward revision of family pension in lines with what has been 

done in RBI;
iv) Improved Medical facility/reimbursement of medical expenses; 
v) Second option of pension to resignees etc.

              Comrades, the objective of formation of AIBPARC was to unite all  
pensioners  and  retirees,  irrespective  of  their  cadre  and  rank,  under  the 
umbrella of our Confederation. Therefore, it is our fraternal responsibility to 
provide all strategic and logistic support and strength to this organization. 
Although all affiliates of AIBPARC in different Banks are mobilizing retirees to 
be  present  in  Delhi  in  large number,  they might  require  the  help  of  our 
Confederation and its affiliates. We take this opportunity to call upon you to 
extend all help sought by affiliates of AIBPARC in your Bank. We also urge 
upon you to mobilize the membership from your respective organizations 
(serving  officers/employees)  in  Delhi  and  extend  active  support  to  the 
Dharna and make it a grand success.

With warm greetings,
Yours Sincerely,

(HARVINDER SINGH)           
GENERAL SECRETARY
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